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Commission.

The Reinsertion Commission, in which the
Citizen Council takes part, celebrated the
fifth anniversary of its foundation in the city
of Chihuahua with activities such as
conferences in matter of social reinsertion,
movie presentation and workshops directed
to the youth in conflict with the law.

As part of the mentioned activities, an
ordinary session was held, open to the
public, with participants from the private
and public sector, civil society organizations,
media and participants of the "We Believe in
You" program. In this session, work
experiences and results of the program
implemented in CCSJ were shared.
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Fifth Anniversary Celebration of the Reinsertion

| USAID Visit to CCSJ Chihuahua

On October 2nd, a visit on behalf of USAID
represented by  Elizabeth  Warfield,
Mission Director. U.S. Embassy, was made to
CCSJ Chihuahua.

During this visit, an activity was carried out
with the participation of the participants of
the "We Believe in You" program, their
families, CCSJ Chihuahua's team and
personnel from USAID. A guided tour
through the facilities was made as well as the
presentation of results and success cases,
with the presence of Luis Valles, President of
FICOSEC.

USAID Partners Meeting
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The director of the Citizen Council, Pamela
Perez, participated in the annual USAID
Partners Meeting on October 10th in Mexico
City.

In this meeting, the possibility of ideas
exchange and new collaborations is created
between USAID Partners, organizations that
receive direct funds from the organization for
the implementation of projects in one of their
four approaches: Human Rights, State of
Right, Climate Change, and the Citizen
Council's representative, Violence
Prevention.




